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October 22, 2020

Barbara Rezzonico, Principal
Farson-Eden High School
P.O. Box 360

Farson, WY 82932-0360

Dear Barbara:

As per recommendation from the game officials, I am pleased to present Triston Lamorie with
the enclosed WHSAA Good Sportsmanship Award for his exemplary conduct and good
sportsmanship shown during the Farson-Eden vs. Meeteetse football game, held on October 17,
2020.

Sportsmanship is'a goal that all our coaches and athletes should have as they participate in
activities. I am pleased to hear that your students and coaches understand the true meaning of
participation. Please extend my appreciation and congratulations to Triston for joining the RIDE
by demonstrating respect, integrity, dedication and encouragement.

Sincerely,

ey

Trevor Wilson
Associate Commissioner

TW:sv
Enclosure(s)

ce:  Kelly McGovern, Superintendent
Dan Mitchelson, Activities Director
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GOOD SPORTSMANSHIP AWARD

Presented to

TRISTON LAMORIE
FARSON-EDEN HIGH SCHOOL

on
OCTOBER 22, 2020

for outstanding attributes of good sportsmanship

WHSAA Commissioner
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